

Date: 07 February 2024

Dear Evergreen Bergvliet Residents,

I would like to bring to your attention a forthcoming change in our nursing staff. Reg Nurse Marisa Symmonds will be leaving her employment with Evergreen Health, and Thursday the 08th February 2024, would be her last day in Bergvliet Village. Marisa has been an invaluable member of our Healthcare Team, and we express our sincere gratitude for her dedication, hard work and professionalism during her tenure.

Evergreen Health regrets losing such a talented and compassionate individual, and we wish Marisa the very best in all her future endeavors.

We are fortunate to have Sharon Adams stepping into the role every Thursday, starting the 15th February. Sharon is a familiar face within most of our Villages, and her experience and commitment to exceptional care, makes her a fitting replacement. We are confident that, under her guidance, the high standards of healthcare that you are accustomed to, will continue seamlessly.

We appreciate your understanding and support during this transition. If you have any concerns or queries, please feel free to reach out to us directly.

Thank you for your continued trust in Evergreen Health.

Best Regards

Elize Porter

Managing Director Evergreen Health